
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

2011 Dwelling Fire and Extended Coverage Rate Filing 
 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to North Carolina General Statute 58-36-120 that on 
January 4, 2011 the North Carolina Rate Bureau made a Filing for an increase in rates 
and for territorial definition changes as to Dwelling Fire and Extended Coverage 
insurance policies under its jurisdiction.  Public notice of the Filing is being given in two 
newspapers with statewide distribution and in the North Carolina Register.  The 
Commissioner of Insurance may or may not schedule and conduct a hearing with 
respect to the Filing.  This information is being posted on the web sites of the North 
Carolina Rate Bureau and the North Carolina Department of Insurance. The Filing only 
relates to Dwelling Fire and Extended Coverage insurance policies under the jurisdiction 
of the North Carolina Rate Bureau and does not affect Homeowners or Mobile Home 
insurance policies or rates.  
 


